
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
10 March 2021 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Red Nose Day 2021 
 
It is Red Nose Day on Friday 19 March and the Ashington Learning Partnership will be helping 
to raise funds for Comic Relief by dressing as super heroes (children can also come dressed 
in non-uniform if they prefer). A super hero theme definitely seems fitting for this year! 
 
If you would like to make a donation please do so via School Gateway, our online payment 
facility.  (If you have not already registered you can download the School Gateway app or 
visit the website www.schoolgateway.com).  Alternatively, you can donate directly to Comic 
Relief via https://donation.comicrelief.com.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

L Hall 

Miss L Hall 
Head of School 
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